
 

MINUTES OF THE CANINE GOOD CITIZEN COMMITTEE 
HELD ON SUNDAY 25 AUGUST 2024 

 
PRESENT: Arend van den Bos, Merenia Donne, Chris Tews, Sue Howe, Brian Harris, Lucy 
Sandford-Reed, Irma Harris, Deborah  
 
APOLOGIES: Apologies were received from Kat Thorstand. 
 
MINUTES OF PREVIOUS MEETING: 
These having been circulated were taken as read and passed as true and correct. 
Chris/Merenia 
 
MATTERS ARISING: 
Urban Programme – Merenia reported she was waiting for feedback on the document. 
 
COMMITTEE MAKEUP: 
Brian reported this was to remain as is for the next year. 
 
APPLICATIONS: 
Gary Wulff for CGCB Assessor – A suggestion was made that Gary make application to 
become a CGC Foundation and Bronze assessor.  Application approved. 
 
Claire Horncastle – Application to become a CGCB assessor was approved. 
 
Meredith Booth – Application to become a CGCB assessor was approved. 
 
GENERAL BUSINESS: 
Signs – Chris reported the signs have been sent to Arend and these are to be put on the CGC 
website. 
 
Changes to Manual – It was noted changes need to go to September or November EC 
meeting for sign off to come into effect on 1 January 2025.  Kat has edited the manual. 
 
Next meeting 29 September at 7.30 pm 


